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English:


We have started Talk4Writing in our English lessons. The unit works over 3-4 weeks. The story that we are focusing on is ‘Supertato’ and will be using a story map to learn the story. The lessons will also have a vocabulary focus and a writing focus based on the story. 


We will also be covering: Labels, lists and captions














Pine Class


Superheroes - Autumn 2





Maths:


We will continue with our daily CLIC sessions. CLIC stands for Counting, Learn It’s, It’s nothing new and Calculation. The CLIC sessions are 5 minutes long, interactive and engaging for the children. The other curriculum areas we will be covering are:


Length and Height


To measure using non-standard units. To record length and


                                        Height.


Time


To sequence events in chronological order. To use time language (first, next, then). To tell the time to the hour.


Capacity


Compare, describe and solve practical problems for capacity


To use language to describe capacity (full, half full, empty)


To compare weights (heaviest, lightest)








Phonics:


We use Floppy’s Phonics at Chesterton Primary and are now into phase 1+. The children will be learning the sounds and learning how to blend them together to begin to read words. The children will need to read as much as possible to help them along their reading journey. Here are some of the sounds we will be covering this half term. 


�s, a, t, p, i, n, m, d, g, o, c, k, ck, e, u, r, h, b, f, ff, l, ll, le, ss 








Theme: Superheroes 


Big Questions: Big questions are used at Chesterton Primary School to encourage our children to become inquisitive and curious thinkers. We want them to immerse themselves in knowledge with an enquiry based approach to our theme lessons. These are adapted to the children’s needs and interests.


Our first BIG question is:


Where does food come from? With this big question we discuss how food is made, where food comes from and the importance of healthy eating 








Key dates/ General Information:


Faith Day - Thursday 8th November 


Parent share session – 29th November


Pine Class Nativity – 12th December


Bikability will take place on Tuesday afternoons and P.E will take place on Wednesday afternoon (Gymnastics)


Please ensure children are dressed for cold weather as we have outdoor learning available during throughout the year.

















